
HB 2382 -- FUNDING FOR STATE PUBLIC DEFENDER'S OFFICE

SPONSOR: Evans

Currently, any funds available from government grants, private
gifts, donations, bequests, or other sources made to the Office of
the Public Defender are deposited into the General Revenue Fund.
This bill creates the "Public Defender - Federal and Other Fund"
and provides that funding from any government grants, private
gifts, donations, bequests, or other sources shall be deposited
into such Fund.

This bill is the same as HB 663 (2023) and HB 2370 (2022).


